
 

 
 
 
 

May 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: SENDCo 
 
I am delighted to introduce myself as the new SENDCO at The Ecclesbourne School. I am excited to step into 

this role and look forward to working with you to support your children in reaching their full potential. I begin 

this role full time in September and will be working in school on Wednesdays, Thursday afternoons and Fridays 

from now until that time.  

 

Before the end of the school year, I will be holding an informal ‘Meet the SENDCO’ coffee morning in the 

Learning Support Centre. This will take place after the public examinations in June. A message about the date 

will be sent out in due course. This will be a great opportunity to chat, ask any questions, and meet some of 

the SEND team.  Additionally, keep an eye out for our Termly SEND Newsletter which will focus on key themes 

each term – the first one being preparing for school transitions.  

 

If you have any questions regarding your child’s SEND needs, please contact us via the SENDCO/SEND Support 

email. Kindly allow up to five working days for a response during this transition period. 

 

For urgent matters, please contact your child’s Head of Year, who will direct your query to the appropriate 

team member.  

 

I look forward to meeting you soon!  

 

Best regards, 

 

 
Rachel Wiggins - SENDCo 
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